
Spring Brook Acres Water Users Association 
P.O. Box 9182 


Rapid city, South Dakota 57709-9182 


November 20,2013 

City of Rapid City 
300 6th St 
Rapid City SD, 57701 

As part of the Hazard Mitigation Grant process, a local funding match is required. This 
letter serves as Springbrook Acres Association Board's commitment to meet the matching 
fund requirements for the FEMA Hazard Mitigation Grant Program, Wildfire Mitigation 
Project. The local matching fund requirement will be made through a cash commitment of 
up to $15,000 for the grant. 

The match source will come from the Springbrook Acres Water Users Association Board 
listed on the grant application to complete the improvements identified on our common area 
property in order to prevent the loss of life and property in the event of a wildfire. 

Rick Wiese 
President, Board of Directors 


